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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

Enclosure

Dear Sir,
Steamer "TROCHISCUS"

With further reference to the
telephone conversation which took place with
lir, Fennell on the 22nd April, I enclose a
copy of my letter which has today been addressed
to the Owners, from which you will note that
the condition of class in respect of the lower
temperature detectors of the propulsion motor
stator has been deleted,

The following note has, however, been
inserted in the appendix to the Special Reasons
List: "Lower temperature detectors of propulsion
motor stator removed".

Yours faithfully,
‘sbart glerk to the
Classification Committee.,

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.,
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